From: Tim Minshull
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Date: Thursday, May 04, 2017 9:48:47 PM

It is well known that government cannot provide affordable housing. Every time the try
there homes or there apt end up costing about 3 times as much , it has been proven
thousand of times. Every time there is a restrictive law punishing the land owner,
there is less incentive to build or to invest into new or affordable housing. HB2004 will
kill the goose that lays the golden egg. You liberal hens that control our state will be
will be crying FOUL waving your arms asking what your are going to do about the
diminishing middle class, the working poor, and homeless that you misguidedly
created buy your idea of fairness.

sincerely Tim Minshull
190 Combs Dr

Merlin OR 97532
541-660-2436
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